
 

Important Notice – All Users 

e-Procurement System (e-PS) Downtime 

 

The Procurement Policy Office wishes to inform all users of the e-Procurement System (e-PS) that yesterday, e-PS 

suffered a sudden failure which caused a shutdown of the system. The technical team worked throughout the day 

and night to restore e-PS service and the latter was back online late last night. 

However, the downtime means that several of the bidders’ deadlines that were scheduled for yesterday and today 

have been affected.  

Public bodies have been advised about the necessary action to take in such circumstances. 

For further information or assistance, you may contact the e-Procurement Help Desk on eprocdesk@govmu.org 

during office hours. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Procurement Policy Office 

5th October 2021 
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